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In Brief: 

Our Word of the Week was 

‘circumnavigate’, another of the 

words featured in Bedrock 

Learning   our brilliant new 

online vocabulary learning tool.        

Click here to find out more  

 

Year 7 Subject Group Changes            

From Monday 2 November,   

Year 7 students will move into 

their  new classes based on the   

setting arrangements shared. 

Tutor groups remain unchanged 

and new timetables have been 

issued.  
 

No Chewing Gum at School         

A reminder that chewing gum     

Is strictly prohibited at school. 

 

Attenborough Are Out On Top   

Congratulations to everyone in 

Attenborough for earning the 

highest number of House Points 

this term. You’ll be rewarded 

with a non-uniform day on Fri     

6 November! Well done! 

Looking Ahead  

 

 Mon 2 November 

     Term 2 Begins 

 Friday 6 November 

 Student Parliament Elections  

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

CLIMATE FOR CHANGE IN ‘BIG DRAW’2020 

To mark the National Hate Crime Awareness Week 

2020, Year 7 welcomed PC Nick Stenner, our Early 

Intervention Officer from Newark Police, to their 

assembly to speak about the serious topic of Hate 

Crime. The students learned about different 

strands of this topic, including high profile cases 

such as Stephen Lawrence, Fiona Pilkington, So-

phie Lancaster and The Holocaust Centre in Lax-

ton. This year marks the 25th anniversary of the 

Stop Hate initiative. You can find out more on the 

Twitter page @stophateuk. 

On Wednesday this week, we took part in the Big Draw 2020 for our first Per-

sonal Development day of the year. Students and staff took part in a range of 

activities from painting the periodic table, making bug hotels, visual arts de-

sign to designing surfboards to raise awareness of this year’s theme, ‘A 

Change of Climate’. It was brilliant to see the school come alive with creativity 

through art and design and to see the students use their character strengths 

so effectively. Some fantastic pieces of art were created and will be displayed 

throughout the school. The photos below give a glimpse of some of the won-

derful creations. A big thank you to Miss Leach for organising the day.  

October is Black History Month in the UK, an event that has been celebrat-

ed nationwide for more than 30 years.  It is a celebration and recognition of 

the contribution  black people have made to the UK over many generations 

and remains a fight for racial justice.  In the UK this year, Black Lives 

Matter demonstrations have called for an 

end to systemic racism. Form time sessions 

were used this week to discuss the question 

of why it still remains so important to  shine 

a light on positive black role models. Click 

here to find out more.  

BLACK HISTORY MONTH CELEBRATED 

Year 7 engage attentively and 

respectfully as PC Nick Stenner 

shares  poignant examples  to 

mark the 25th anniversary . 

#NOPLACE FOR HATE   #SAFEPLACEFORALL 

https://bedrocklearning.org/
https://twitter.com/stophateuk
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53149076
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53149076
https://www.blackhistorymonth.org.uk/

